
 

 
Douglas Bennett 
Plant General Manager- Massachusetts Hydro 
FirstLight Power Resources, Inc. 
99 Millers Fall Road 
Northfield, MA 01360 
Tel. (413) 659-4489/ Fax (413) 659-4459 
E-mail: douglas.bennett@firstlightpower.com 
 

September 21, 2018 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Ms. Kimberly D. Bose 
Secretary  
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20426 
 
Re:  FirstLight Hydro Generating Company, Turners Falls Hydroelectric Project (FERC No. 1889) and 

Northfield Mountain Pumped Storage Project (FERC No. 2485). 
Study Plan Meeting – Conference Call-In Number 

 
Dear Secretary Bose: 
 
FirstLight Hydro Generating Company (FirstLight) is in the process of licensing its Turners Falls 
Hydroelectric Project (FERC No. 1889) and Northfield Mountain Pumped Storage Project (FERC No. 
2485) with the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC).  In FirstLight’s filing of September 13, 
2018, it included an agenda for a Study Report Meeting to be held on October 9, 2018 at the Northfield 
Mountain Visitors Center at 99 Millers Falls Road, Northfield, MA 01360.  For those interested in calling 
into the meeting, the call in number is 1-866-228-9900, Passcode 946935. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the enclosed material, please call me at the number below.    
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Douglas Bennett 
Plant General Manager 
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